
Head Coach Report  Jan/25 
 
Our winter social very low key but lots of parents said they really enjoyed 
themselves and the girls had a lot of fun just being together with their 
teammates. I think we are a unique club because we get together and do 
our little socials. There is a sense of belonging and parents told me that 
the swimmers liked having an event that was theirs as appose to an adult 
function. We have some desserts and lots of juice boxes left over from the 
winter social to share for our year end social.  
 
We had a big turnout for our winter watershow. It is always a great 
opportunity for the swimmers to perform. Parents really enjoyed seeing the 
routines. 
 
I have been told by NAC that our swimmers are not allowed to use the hot 
tub after practice. If they wish to they need to buy an admission ticket to 
the pool. Cupboard has been built at NAC. There have been a few 
adjustments but otherwise it is great to have our equipment locked up 
while it is not in use. 
 
Training meet #3 entries have been done. I have entered LComp 
swimmers because the deadline was Jan 12 but will discuss attending with 
all the families as to whether we attend or not. Competitive swimmers will 
be attending. 
 
I have Ravensong suits for our two new athletes and will or have given 
them out. 
 
Swim-a-thon is set for Tuesday Feb 25 during regular swim practice times 
for each group. 
 
Tabi has finished her commitment with us for this season. She will return 
when her schooling is done. Carol has taken over coaching the master 
swimmers.  
 
Carol MacFayden 
 



 
 
 


